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Docket No. 50-331

Iowa Electric Light and Power 'I

Company :
ATIN: Mr. Lee Liu

Chairman of the Board
and Chief Executive
Officer

IE Towers *

P. O. Box 351 |
Cedar Rapids, IA 52406

:

Dear Mr. Liu: j

Thank you for your 10 CFR 50.54(a) submittal dated June 30, 1993, which |
incorporates changes in your Quality Assurance Program description. Based on :

our current review schedule, we anticipate that it will require more than-
60 days to complete our review. Upon completion, you will be notified of the
results.

Please contact Mr. B. Burgess of my staff at (708) 790-5575 with any questions
you have regarding this matter. '

Sincerely,
:~.
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y
Mark A. Ring, Chief
Operations Branch -

Division of Reactor Safety

cc: D. Wilson, Plant
'Superintendent - Nuclear

K. Young, Manager, Nuclear i
'Licensing

OC/LFDCB
Resident Inspector, RIII

tStephen Brown, Iowa Dept.
of Commerce ;

R. M. Pulsifer, NRR i
'
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